
DATE:  July 20, 2021

TOPIC: Lock Cores and Keys for Todd Hall

PREPARED BY: Jim Caldwell

Recommended for:
☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
Door construction at Todd Hall included the replacement of 131 existing interior door lock cores. 

This portion of the project, subcontracted out to Illini Hardware for $3,275, was removed by a 

Change Order so that the District could use Anderson Lock for the purpose of consistency. 

Anderson Lock proposes to install one hundred thirty-one Schlage large format e-keyway cores 

keyed to the existing codes on file for Todd Hall.  Anderson will furnish two keys per change, as 

well as two control cylinder removal keys. 

     Fiscal Impact:
$ 11,314.72

                               

    Recommendation:
It is the Administrative recommendation that the Facilities Committee concurs to recommend to the 

Board of Education to approve this quote from Anderson Lock for lock and key services in the 

amount of $11,314.72 to be completed before August 20, 2021.
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